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Well . . . old man winter prevented us from having our scheduled board meeting in
February so we will have to combine a couple of months for this newsletter.  
 

Did you come to the Jim Scott concert last month? He performed a special Pete 
Seeger songfest at the Chapel and those of us
that attended gave him two thumbs up.  We had a
nice crowd for a cold winter’s night.  Jim is a life-
long UU and he’s interested in coming back again
the next time he’s passing through.  We hope it
will be soon.    

We are happy to report that we will have a representative at the upcoming UU
Regional Assembly for the Midwest Region.  Connie Baker has kindly volunteered
to represent us at this assembly in April in St. Louis.  Thanks Connie!  We look
forward to hearing about the assembly when you return. 

There are some interesting services and social gatherings coming up.  Mary
Stewart Adams will speak to us again on March 17th.  This time she will tell us
about her interpretation of the stars and how they relate to the spring equinox. 
Yes, we can talk about spring time now!  Mark your calendars for March 31st when
we will have a 5th Sunday social event at Filmore’s Restaurant in Petoskey.  We
have the back room reserved at 11:30 am for brunch.  And we can always be
looking forward to Marla’s Poetry Sunday on April 7th.  Time to start practicing your
poetry memorizations and recitations.  Will you share your favorite poem with us?  I



hope so. 

There is some good news brewing in the programming area, and I will just say for
now that we have been invigorated with some good energy and hope we can
continue to carry on our good programming and even step it up a notch.  Stay
tuned for more details on this.
 
I will leave you with a spring time quote from Robin Williams, 
 

Put your party attitude on, enjoy the sunshine as it comes back to us, and see you
in church!
 
Sincerely,  Kim Nowack
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